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17th September 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are excited to announce the launch of our new Parent-Teacher Association (PTA), led by our 
senior teacher, Mr Martin. The PTA aims to foster a strong partnership between parents/guardians and 
the school, enhancing our students’ educational experience and building a vibrant school 
community. 
We warmly invite you to join us in this initiative! 
  
Key Details: 

• First Meeting: Wednesday 25th September 
• Time: 6pm 

• Venue: Assembly Hall 
 

The PTA will provide a platform for parents/guardians to engage with school staff, share ideas, and 
collaborate on various projects and events that benefit our students. Your involvement will not only 
help strengthen our school community but also contribute to the overall development of our children. 
  
During our first meeting, we will discuss our goals for the year, upcoming events, and how you can get 
involved. Whether you have a lot of time to give or just a little, every contribution is valuable and 
appreciated. 
  
Please RSVP by 12.00 noon on Tuesday 24th emailing gmartin579@c2kni.net to help us prepare for 
the meeting. 
  
We look forward to your participation and to working together to create a positive and enriching 
environment for our students. 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
Mr N D Owen 
Principal 
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